
 
From: Niman, Ashley  
Sent: 16 January 2020 13:54 
To: Fawcett, Alissa <Alissa.Fawcett@barnet.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Land at 31 Ingram Avenue, LONDON, NW11 6TG; 18/5011/HSE 
 

Hi, have you seen this! 182pp in the statement for a gate 
 
From:   
Sent: 15 January 2020 16:17 
To: Niman, Ashley <Ashley.Niman@Barnet.gov.uk> 
Subject: Land at 31 Ingram Avenue, LONDON, NW11 6TG; 18/5011/HSE 
 
Hi Ashley, 
 
The hearing for the wall and gates at 31 Ingram avenue is next Tuesday 10am at Hendon Town Hall. I 
remember you saying you may want to attend. 
 
Sorry for late notice, didn’t realise how fast it came around. 
 
I have attached details of hearing and their statement if you are interested. 
 
Let me know if you would like to come along. 
 
Thanks 
 

 
Planning Enforcement Officer 
Development and Regulatory Services (DRS) 
2 Bristol Avenue, Colindale NW9 4EW 
Tel:  
Barnet Online: www.barnet.gov.uk 

 please consider the environment - do you really need to print this email?  

 




